
 

2023 Sponsorship Program 

Dear Business Owner, 
 

The Ventura Coastal Little League Association has been serving the community of Ventura at our 
beautiful home fields located at Camino Real Park for decades.  We are a non-profit organization 
consisting of approximately 250 players ranging in age from 4 to 14 years of age.  

The VCLL baseball community thrives on the numerous volunteer hours of our managers, coaches, 
team parents, and board members as well as the donations of our generous sponsors.  Despite the 
work of many generous volunteers, sponsorships are still needed to support our teams.   

Contributions from businesses like yours are used for the program. Providing player equipment, field 
equipment, tools and supplies in addition to special projects for the league.  Our main goal is to make 
little league more affordable and available to all families in Ventura.  Team sports improve confidence 
and provide life lessons for players, which impact their lives positively for many years to come.   

On behalf of the VCLL baseball community, we would like to invite you to become our partner and ask 
for your support for our 2023 season.  We have a variety of options to fit any budget, and don’t forget, 
all donations are tax deductible!  If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  Now, let’s play ball! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barney Caudill 
VCLL President 
805-407-6711 

Ventura Coastal Little League 
P O Box 7601 

Ventura, CA 93003 
president.vcll@gmail.com 
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